Memo

To: Phil Green, Assistant Director of Planning
From:Des Johnson, Director of Planning
Date: 29" April 2015

Re: PCI 0001 North-South Electricity Interconnector — Missing Information Check

By e mail dated 24™ April 2015, the PCI Unit informed the project promoter (Eirgrid)
of a number of matters arising from the ‘missing information’ submission dated 13"
April 2015, and stating that “it is open to you to address these matters by submitting
documentation to us”. A further submission was received, date stamped 27" April
2015, a copy of which is attached. The PCI Unit has forwarded the documentation
and asks if any further issues arise.

Please review the documentation submitted by Eirgrid on 27™ April 2015 and advise
if any further issues arise at this stage which should be brought to the attention of the
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